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To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing about the new mandate to insurance companies to provide complete coverage for all
prescription contraceptives approved by the FDA & abortifacient drugs such as ELLA & the morning after
pill. As far as exceptions are concerned, it should be for anyone who objects for conscience, religious, or
any other reasons.

Sincerely,

Eileen Bruno
109 Woodruff Drive
Slidell, LA 70461
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